Editors Note

Due to late arrival of Conference Abstracts, they are printed as submitted
without edification.

Wishing everyone the best who attended this conference and thinking of
those who were unable.

I'm sure that Robbie and Dr. Bore have done a super job and wished I could

have attended. Thank you for past assistance with journals and articles submitted.

I would like to sincerely thank the Editorial Staff for many helpful
suggestions.

See you at next meeting!

Dale Ulmer
ISP Editor



